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Dear Parents/Guardians of our young people,

Newsletter Sept/Oct 2020

Happy Autumn! I CANNOT believe it is already Fall, the season of football games, apple cider, pumpkins,

and so much more. This year has been quite different than many of us have experienced before, so I am

excited for a new season and perhaps some fresh perspective. Just because this year has been different,

that doesn't stop God from being God and the Church from being the Church, amen? It has been awhile

since one of these newsletters has come out (I'm so sorry) so I'm excited to let you in on some exciting

things coming up in the life of our young people. By the way, the youth room has some fresh paint so come

check it out sometime! Here's a peak at some upcoming things:

SENIOR HIGH GIRLS LIFE GROUP | 1st and 3rd Mondays | 6-7:30pm | Little House

For questions, contact Pastor Val at val@mhnazrene.org  

Sunday Morning 10am | Sunday Night 6pm | Wednesday Night 7pm

Dates to put on your calendar
Monday, October 5 & 19 - Senior High Girls Life Group

Sunday, October 11 - No Sunday Night Discipleship

Wednesday, October 28 - Farmstead Corn Maze

Sunday, Novmeber 22 - Youthsgiving!

Sorry boys, this one's for the ladies. I am thrilled to be starting up a life group for 9th-12th grade girls this year.

My hope is to get one started for boys in the near future so keep your eyes open for that if you have teenage

boys! This life group's main goal is to be a place and time to do life together, grow closer in community, and,

most importantly, develop more depth in our relationships with God. We'll meet the first and third Mondays of

each month at the Little House. Don't know where that is? Just ask!

MEMBERSHIP CLASS | Wednesdays Starting Oct. 21st | 7-8:15pm

Starting mid-October, Pastor Trent will be leading a class diving into what membership in the Church of

the Nazarene looks like. We love it when our young people want to be a part of something like this. If your

teen is interested, you or they can talk to Pastor Trent or myself for more info!

FARMSTEAD FIELD TRIP | Wednesday, Oct. 28th | 4:30pm | $5

Quay's Maze isn't hosting groups this year so we're making the drive to Meridian to the Farmstead! This is

always a fun trip and an opportunity to celebrate this fun season! We'll leave the church at 4:30pm that

day and plan to be back by 9:30pm. If any parents are interesting and willing to drive their vehicle with

some students, please reach out to me! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1650465518356172/
https://www.instagram.com/mhnazarene_youth/

